



## **Rotary Club of Cooma Inc**

Rotary Theme:

A New Year

Meeting - 24 June 2015

**Changeover Dinner** 

Email: coomarotary@home.netspeed.com.au

Web address: www.clubrunner.ca/Cooma



A reminder to everyone: If you are unable to attend any meeting YOU SHOULD ADVISE ALLAN SPENCER on allan@coomamusic.com.au or 64526067 or 0407 384 590 by LUNCH TIME THE TUESDAY before the meeting. Failure to do this will mean that you will be asked to pay for the meal.







**JULY ROSTER** 

**ATTENDANCE** Dave B, Sue

**PROPERTY** Jim, Richard H

**FELLOWSHIP** Danielle, Meg, Dave H,

John B

**MARKETS 19/7** John K, Elaine S, John Ch,

Alyson, Graham, Peter,

Ken, Ash

**THREE MINUTER** 8/7 Dave B

> 15/7 John Cl 22/7 Ash 29/7 Brad

**INTRO** 8/7 Tom K

> 15/7 Wolfgang 22/7 Richard L 29/7 Dugald

**THANKS** 8/7 Tony

> 15/7 Meg 22/7 Des 29/7 Tracey

**SGT/THOUGHT** 8/7 John B

> 15/7 Ash 22/7 Brad 29/7 Marco

Attendance at the Changeover - 78

**JULY DATES:** 

Birthdays: Dave L 7<sup>th</sup>, Tony 8<sup>th</sup>, Helen 17<sup>th</sup>, Jan (Les) 11<sup>th</sup>, Christina (Wolfgang) 12<sup>th</sup>

Joined Rotary: Peter 1<sup>st</sup> (11 years), Helen 6<sup>th</sup> (1

year), Jim 24<sup>th</sup> (18 years)











## **FUTURE MEETINGS**

8/7: Games night (State of Origin)15/7: John Gill, President 2MNO

22/7: Howard Charles – Nutfield visit to China 29/7: Nicola Tamis – Why go into a bookshop?

5/8: Neil Brown - Nepal











## **Donations:**

\$6,500 to ShelterBox, ROMAC, RAWCS, Australian Rotary Health, Interplast, Snowy Hydro South Care \$3,705 to Cooma District Hospital \$2,000 to Monaro Early Intervention Service \$500 to support ANU medical students \$500 to Cooma District Band





Congratulations to the Board for 2015-2016:
President – Neil Brown
Secretary – Les Sutcliffe
Treasurer – Dugald Mitchell
New Generations – Ash Constance
Vocational – Brian Jeffries
Community Service – John Chapman
Foundation – Peter Davis
International – Geoff Bowland
Club Service and President Elect – Mark Cooper















Congratulations to our newest Paul Harris Fellows: Darrell Gaukroger and Dr Rob Wiles